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ANNOUNCEMENT.
INTERNATIONAL GEOLOGICAL CONGRESS.

The Executive Committee for the Congress of 1940 have issued a
second circular, containing some points of importance to intending
participants. The General Session will be held in London from
31st July to 8th August, and as usual there are many excursions
before, during, and after the Congress. Notice is given of some
alterations in the scheme of excursions, with addition of extra
ones not listed in the first circular. The membership fee has been
fixed at £1 10s., and it is stated that the Executive Committee do not
desire to receive membership fees at the present time.

The titles of papers to be presented at the Congress must be in
the hands of the General Secretaries, Dr. W. F. P. McLintock and
Professor W. B. R. King, not later than 1st June, and the MSS. by
1st July, 1940, in a typewritten form, with illustrations, etc., ready
for publication.

The list of excursions is extraordinarily comprehensive. There
can scarcely be a point of geological interest in the whole of Great
Britain which will not be visited by one or more of them, under the
guidance of the leading specialists in each case, and there is also
an excursion to the east of Ireland, composed of two parties travelling
over the same ground in opposite directions. The same plan is
adopted in other instances, so as to increase the possible number of
those taking part.
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